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EVERS’ PROPOSED WISCONSIN CAPITAL BUDGET A RESPONSIBLE  
APPROACH FOR MOVING WISCONSIN FORWARD 

 
A statement from WIIN: 
 
(MADISON, Wis.) – Responsibly putting people to work has always been a priority for Wisconsin 
Infrastructure Investment Now (WIIN) and Governor Evers’ Capital Budget does just that. This is a real 
opportunity for legislative leaders on both sides of the aisle to come together and invest in our university 
system, our infrastructure and badly needed improvements in our communities. The $2.5 billion budget is a 
reasonable approach to building new structures and renovating others across the entire state and we 
encourage bi-partisan support in the legislature.  
 
Tens of thousands of Wisconsin construction workers and their employers will benefit from this capital 
budget along with the communities who will see these badly needed renovations.  
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WIIN – Advocating for responsible investment in Wisconsin’s transportation, energy, mining and other infrastructure 
projects that create long-term strength for Wisconsin’s economy and working families 


